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Ref.: SN 2 (2015) — AP-RD0075/15 ' 10 September 2015

Subject: Re-scheduled the First Meeting of the Expert Group
established by APAC Civil Aviation Commission Task Force,
Bangkok, Thailand on 11™ & 12" November 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

This refers to my letter reference SN 2 (2015) - AP-RD0074/15 dated 7 September 2015
requesting your views on rescheduling the subject meeting during the week starting from 9 November
2015.

Australia, Bangladesh, Hong Kong China, Malaysia and -the Philippines have no
objection to this proposal. Noting that the remaining 14 Administrations are yet to reply to my proposal
and considering the time needed for the Experts to make travel arrangements, I have taken the liberty to
re- schedule the First Meeting of the Expert Group established by the APAC Civil Aviation Commission
Task Force on 11™ and 12™ November 2015 at ICAO APAC Office, Bangkok.

I would appreciate if your Administration could make arrangements for the attendance by
your nominated experts. All other information mentioned in ICAO letter SN 2 (2015)-AP 105/15(RD)
dated 27 July 2015 remains the same.

Yours sincerely,
Mo h—

Arun Mishra
Regional Director
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